{COMPANY LETTERHEAD}



To: Dubai Maritime Authority

Dear Sir/Madam

Self-Declaration Statement

We confirm that we have reviewed Directive No.1 & Administrative Decision No. 2 of 2023 on Transparency of Local Sea Container Charges in Dubai, which require all Service providers to file details of local sea container charges via the Dubai Trade Single Window.

We duly declare that our company does not provide any local sea container services hence Directive No.1 & Administrative Decision No. 2 of 2023 on Transparency of Local Sea Container Charges in Dubai are not applicable to our company.

Please consider this signed letter, printed on our official company letterhead, as a formal self-declaration that we do not fall within the scope of the Directives.

In future, if our company provides any local sea container services, we undertake to file our relevant sea container charges prior to the commencement of services and abide by regulations laid out by the Authority in the manner prescribed as per the Directive no.1 of 2023 and Administrative Decision No. 2 of 2023.

Kind regards,


{Authorized Signatory}
{Date}


{Name}
{Role}
{Company Name}
{Company Agent Code}







